
 

  

 
Turku, 27/08/2007 

 

We are delighted to invite you to the BUSTRIP Final Conference –  
Moving Sustainably - on 7-9 November 2007 in Turku, Finland 

 
The conference aims at providing practical solutions and tools for European cities and municipalities to 

deliver Sustainable Urban Transport.  

The conference will provide an opportunity to exchange information and experiences between the cities on 

how to deliver Sustainable Urban Transport.  The conference will feature key note speakers mixed with city 

presentations and workshops. It is possible for participants to bring their own posters displaying related 

projects or work carried out in the organisation. 

At the conference the outcomes of the project BUSTRIP – Baltic Urban Sustainable Transport Implementation 

and Planning are presented; the twelve Sustainable Urban Transport Plans (SUTP) prepared by the partner 

cities and the SUTP toolbox, collecting all the learning experiences and good practices from the cities. The 

toolbox assists European cities with the opportunities available to move towards sustainable urban transport 

and guide them in doing their own SUTP.  The 6 November will be internally for BUSTRIP partners and the 7-8 

November is an open conference.  

Please register at www.bustrip-project.net under final conference. If you have any questions please do not 

hesitate to contact Anna Granberg, BUSTRIP Coordinator, anna.granberg@ubc.net or Mikko Laaksonen, City 

of Turku, mikko.k.laaksonen@turku.fi. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the coordination team 
Björn Grönholm 
Head of Secretariat, Union of the Baltic Cities, Commission on Environment 
 
 
 
 


